Safety Committee Meeting Minutes
Tuesday August 30, 2022
Chairperson Marvin Kohout called meeting to order at 2:11 p.m.

Present: Deb Spanyers, Kara Burda, Bruce Filipi, Russ Kalkwarf, Dan Johnson, Marvin Kohout, Jennifer
Hermsmeier

Absent: Brandi Klaassen, Becky Vales, Sharon Jelinek, John McKee, Rick Korbelik, Lyle Weber

This was a special meeting called to discuss a pilot program Energizing Your Safety Culture
through NIRMA.

Michael Melnik with The Energized Approach spoke via conference call.
He will email the team leaders on a bi-weekly basis.

The email will contain safety video’s ranging in time from approximately 90 seconds to twenty
minutes.

The team leader may watch the suggested video or choose from a library of more job specific
videos.

The team leader will choose to share videos with their staff or instruct them on ways to
complete their job duties in a safe manner.

The course will Start October 1% and run through December 31, 2022
Michael will have quarterly webinars for questions and concerns.
We may be able to track this at the leadership level for training hours needed in certain offices.

Johnson moved to approve the program on a trial basis, seconded by Filipi. Voting Aye: all, nays:
none, motion carried.

IN CONCLUSION:

¢ The next meeting of the Saline County Safety Committee will be held on Tuesday,
November 29, 2022 at 8:30 a.m. in the Courthouse Assembly Room.

¢ There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 2:58 p.m.

Jennifer Hermsmeier, Secretary



